
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/02/2018 12:40:39 PM

To:  Jin Hwang <Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com>

Subject:  Re: FW: Hollywood Center - Conservation Commitment Letter
 

Hi Jin, 

That's fine. 

Thank you, 

Elva 

On Tue, Oct 2, 2018 at 12:39 PM Hwang, Jin <Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com> wrote:

Hello Elva,

 

I just spoke with Jessie Fan on the phone and she asked me in what format to submit responses.  I told her e-mail is fine, but I
forgot to ask her to cc you.  I’m forwarding her e-mail to you.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thank you.

 

 

Jin Hwang

Civil Engineering Associate

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power

Water Resources Division

111 N. Hope St. Room 308

Los Angeles, CA 90012

213-367-4845 

 

From: Jessie Fan [mailto:JFan@esassoc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2018 12:30 PM
To: Hwang, Jin
Cc: Addie Farrell
Subject: RE: Hollywood Center - Conservation Commitment Letter

 

Hi Jin,

mailto:Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com
mailto:JFan@esassoc.com


 

Please see the attached updated draft of the Conservation Commitment Letter. Thanks!

 

Jessie Fan

Senior Associate

ESA

626.714.4611 direct  

 

From: Jessie Fan 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 3:43 PM
To: Hwang, Jin (Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com) <Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com>
Cc: Elva Nuno-O'Donnell (elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org) <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>; Addie Farrell
<AFarrell@esassoc.com>
Subject: Hollywood Center - Conservation Commitment Letter

 

Hi Jin,

 

Please see attached for the draft of the Conservation Commitment Letter. Let me know if you have any questions, and thanks in
advance!

 

Jessie Fan

Senior Associate

ESA | Environmental Science Associates

80 South Lake Avenue, Suite 570

Pasadena, CA 91101

626.204.6170 main | 626.204.6171 fax

626.714.4611 direct

JFan@esassoc.com | www.esassoc.com

Follow us on Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

 

-------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, which may be confidential. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication
in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
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Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*


